HSC Pension Scheme
Proposed amendments to scheme regulations regarding flexibilities

The Department of Health are consulting on proposals to introduce a package of new retirement flexibilities within the 1995 Section of the legacy scheme and include pensionable re-employment, partial retirement, permanent removal of the 16-hour rule and a number of   minor changes in relation to partial retirement. 
The new retirement flexibilities outlined in the consultation have been designed to offer staff increased options at the end of their careers, enabling them to partially retire or return to work seamlessly and continue to build pension after retirement if they wish to do so. 
It is hoped these changes will also support patient care as the HSC will continue to benefit from the skills and experience of staff, who may have previously left. This could provide an important boost to HSC capacity at a crucial time and help tackle care backlogs.
The consultation will run for 10 weeks from 7 August until 16 October and will be available on the link below to the Departmental website from today, Monday 7th August.
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